
From: Karen Johnson <karen@chartweb.com>
To: "Jean Fraser (JF@portlandmaine.gov)" <JF@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 6/3/2014 9:15 AM
Subject: Westgate Plaza - Congress Street Dunkin Donuts
Attachments: C-0942_SITE_REST_DRIVETHROUGH(REVISED) - Copy DRIVET.PDF

Good Morning Jean, we ran into a slight issue with the Dunkin drive through configuration as the operator 
was concerned about the location of the ground mounted HVAC units.  Please note the minor adjustment 
in the attached pdf.  This configuration provides for the same stacking from the menu board and the same 
location at the end of the queue but just shifts the menu board around the building corner.  We believe 
this is a minor adjustment but wanted to confirm with you.

Thanks

Karen
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